February 11, 1966 Mr. George M. Hasegawa Suite 515, One South King Street Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 Dear Mr. Hasegawa: The petition by Maui Meadows Subdivision, A65-91, to amend the Land Use District Boundaries from an Agricultural District to a Rural District at Kihei, Maui, identifiable by Tax Map Key 2-1-08: 1, was approved by the Land Use Commission at its meeting on January 14, 1966. Very truly yours, GEORGE S. MORIGUCHI Executive Officer cc: Chairman Thompson Planning & Traffic Comm., Maui Department of Taxation Dept. of Land & Natural Resources